Mike Monroney Aeronautical Center P.C. Box 26080
Civil Aerospace Medical Institute (CAMI) Oklahoma City, OK 723125-9914
Aerospace Medical Certification Division

RRINFOREEXAM—-AMEQA

CERTIFIED AND REGULAR MATL

{ATRMAN'S3 NAME/ADDRESS)
Ref: {PI#}
{MIDH#}

{APPLICANT ID#%}
Dear {Mr, or Ms.}:

We urge you to glve this matter your immediate attention,

As a result of a guality assurance review and subsegquent investigation of the
airmen medical certification activities of Senior Aviation Medical Examiner
Robert Kurrle, M.D., over the previous five years, there is reascn to believe
that the medical certification examinations conducted by Dr. Kurrle during
this period were not conducted in accordance with Federal Aviation
Administration (FAAR) standards. Thus, the FAA has reason to question the
medical qualifications of the airmen issued medical certificates by

Dr, Kurrle during this period, and reexamination of the affected airmen is
necessary in the interest of safety.

Your Application for a Medical Certificate and Physical Examination performed
on [FILL IN - Date of Exam] has been identified as one in which the
physical examination performed by the Aviation Medical Examiner may not have
been conducted in accordance with FAR standards.

Therefore, under the authority of 49 USC § 44709%(a) and 14 CFR § 67.413¢(a),
the FAA 1s reexamining your gualificaticns in crder to determine whether vou
meet the medical standards for a medical certificate. ‘

In order to determine whether vou meet the medical standards, you must submit
a new application for a medical certificate and undergec your physical
examination within 60 days of the date of this correspondence. To submit a
new application for a medical certificate, vyou will need to wvisit the FAR
website (medxpress.faa.gov) and electronically submit a new application for a
medical certificate. After submitting a new application, you will need to
schedule an appointment with a different Aviation Medical Examiner than Dr.
Kurrle for a physical examination. After the physical examination, reguest
the Aviation Medical Examiner t¢ transmit your application and physical
examination to the FAA’s Oklahoma City, OK office in a timely manner.

All expenses incurred in establishing eligibility for a medical certificate
are the responsibility of tLhe airman, not the FAA.

At this time, your medical certificate has not baen denied, suspended, or
revoked., Howewver, if you do not receive a new physical examination with a
neyW AME within 60 days from the date of this letter, your certificate may be
referred to FAA legal counsel for legal enforcement acticon in accordance with
14 CFR § 67.413,

We also invite your attention to the provisions of 14 CFR § 61.53, which
prohibits airmen holding FAR~issued medical certificates from operating as
pilet in command or as a required pilet if they know or have reason to know
that they have a medical deficiency that makes them unable to meet the
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requirements for the medical certificate. If you have any questions regarding
this reguest, you may contact the Regional Flight Surgeon for your geographic

area (hitpsy/www.faa.gov/licenses certificates/medical certification/rfs/)

Sincerely,

<AMCD MANAGER NAME>
<AMCD MANACER TITLE>
Civil Aerospace Medical Institute

Enclosure: Pilot Bill of Rights ‘




PILOT’S BILL OF RIGHTS NOTIFICATION
CURRENT AIRMAN MEDICAL CERTIFICATE HCGLDER

This letter concerns the Administrator’s investigation of your qualification to continue to hold
your current airman medical certificate and advises you of the nature of this investigation. In
addition, the Pilot’s Bill of Rights, Public Law 112-153, requires that we inform you that:

Any response to an inquiry by a representative of the Administrator by you in
connection with this investigation of your qualifications as described in this letter may
be used as evidence against you.

A copy of the releasable portions of your airman medical file is available to you upon
your written request addressed to:

Federal Aviation Administration
Aerospace Medical Certification Division
Medical Records Department, AAM-331
P.O. Box 25082

Oklahoma City, OK 73125-9867




